
FOI 099/2022 Response  

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information from the Trust regarding;  

   

1.  How many RGN and HCA shifts have been filled using an “Off Framework” Agency between April 1st 2021 and July 21st 2022. 

 

The Trust does not  use off framework agencies. 

 

2.  Which “Off Framework” Nursing agencies have been used by the Trust between April 1st 2021 and July 21st 2022. 

 

N/A – please refer to the response in question 1. 

 

3.   Total Nursing Agency Spend for financial year April 2021- April 2022  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

4.   Total Cost for each Nursing Agency used financial year April 2021- April 2022 

 

Please see the table below and note that the Trust is unable to provide the cost for each Nursing agency. This is because we do not capture the data at the 

level of detail requested. 

 

 

 

 


